
 
 

Plainfield Planning Board 
Site Plan Review Notice  

 
You are hereby notified that Thom and Amy Lappin d/b/a Poor Thom’s Tavern have filed an 

application for site plan review to add outside patio seating to the existing restaurant. The ZBA approved 

the patio concept in 2017 case 17-03. 

 

A Public hearing on the project will be held: 
 

Monday May 21st 2018 
At 7:00pm at the  

Meriden Town hall 
110 Main Street 
Meriden Village 

 
The application materials are available at the town office and are posted up on the town=s 

website www.plainfieldnh.org/planning.htm  
 
Note: This hearing is to be held in order to comply with a legal requirement of law (RSA 675:7). 
Abutters are invited to attend for their own benefit and information; they are not required by law to 
attend.  
 
Notice May 8th 2018 
Stephen Halleran for the 
Plainfield Planning Board 




















